
Winwick Welcomes Walkers 
 
But please park thoughtfully in our village 
 

Please NOT along the grass verge adjacent to the stream – we 
planted 2000 daffodils here in the Millennium 

• 

Please NOT on the stone plinth in front of the War Memorial (looks 
like a bus shelter) – we spent £5,000 restoring the building and 
plinth in 2005 

• 

 
Where is a good place to park? 
 
Follow the “No Through Road” sign from the crossroads. This is 
approximately north and opposite to the direction “Crick” shown on 
the sign. Go past the phone box and post box on your right. Go past 
the Hall and Rectory Cottage. At the top the road turns to the right. 
There is a grassy area immediately on your left suitable for parking. 
 
Thanks 
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